Governor Asa Hutchinson State Capitol Room 250 500 Woodlane Ave. Little Rock, AR. 72201

Date: 4/10/18

Dear Governor Hutchinson,

I urge you to support ADEQ's decision to deny a Reg. 5 permit to the ill-sited hog factory farm in the Buffalo River Watershed.

Closure of C&H seems to be the only solution towards preservation and protection of the Buffalo National River. I hope you will find a way to help the owners to move forward as the closure process takes place.

Swine concentrated animal feeding operations (CAFOs) simply do not have a place in the sensitive karst terrain of the Buffalo National River watershed where hundreds of families depend upon the health of the Buffalo River for their livelihoods.

Sincerely,	
Signature	<u> </u>
Name Brent Miller	ı
Address 33 & 4th 5+	Furtherile, AR 72701

Brent Miller 33E 4125+ Sayetteville, AR

72701

MW ARKANSAS AR 727

10 APR 2016 PM 1 L

հրագերնիներիիիրուիցիներնիրութիրիկերիրուի

**ADEQ** 5301 Northshore Dr. North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317